
Development of a Novel Soluble Epoxide Hydrolase Inhibitor as 

a Strategy for Treating Neuropathic Pain in Patients with a 

Spinal Cord Injury

Introduction: We are recruiting for an AU Research Study being run by 

Dr. Laura Carbone at Augusta University in Augusta, Georgia, to see 

how safe and effective a new drug is to treat patients with neuropathic 

pain related to a spinal cord injury.

Study description: 

 Looking for adults with a T6-T12 spinal cord injury whose pain 

meets study requirements, and who have failed at least 2 classes 

of medications to treat the pain.

 Participants in this study may see improvement in their 

neuropathic pain.

 Taking part in this study will last about 2 months including the 

screening period, with daily study visits for the first 15 days 

(including two separate 3-day stays in the hospital for close 

monitoring), followed by 5 more visits over the next 4 weeks.

 Participants will receive a stipend for each study visit they 

complete, up to a maximum of $3540.00.

For more information, please contact Marti Farrough, RN 

at: 706-723-0106.
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